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The Pensions Policy Institute (PPI) is today welcoming 
seven new Governors. Each year the PPI appoints a 
number of Governors. 
 
 
Katie Banks  Partner (Hogan Lovells) 
Martin Clarke  Government Actuary (Government Actuary's Dept) 
Melanie Duffield Pensions Strategy Executive (USS) 
David Fairs Executive Director Regulatory Policy, Analysis and Advice 

(TPR) 
Jamie Jenkins Head of (Global) Savings Policy (Standard Life Aberdeen 

Plc) 
Stephen Lowe  Group Communications Director (Just) 
Nigel Peaple  Director of Policy & Research  (PLSA) 
 
 
Our Governors are responsible for preserving our independence and impartiality 
and ensuring that no interest group is able to exert undue influence on our work. 
There are over 100 Governors, who have been appointed upon individual merit. 
 

Chris Curry, Director of the PPI said “We are delighted to 
welcome seven new Governors this year who join our 
already impressive list. We are privileged to have so many 
high profile members of the industry who support us as a 
thriving independent research Institute. We rely upon their 
input and support to ensure that our research remains 
independent and unbiased.  

 
We constantly strive to ensure that our Governors list remains balanced and 
represents a cross section of our industry. Our Governors are passionate about the 
work that we do and recognise the need for an organisation, independent of 
government, to have lead responsibility for accumulating, analysing and 
publishing information about current and future pension provision and its 
implication for pension policy.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



PRESS RELEASE  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 
 
 
 

     

 

3 
 

PPI 
PENSIONS POLICY INSTITUTE 

 
 

 
Lawrence Churchill CBE, Chairman of the PPI said “I am 
delighted to announce the addition of seven new experts to our 
list of Governors. Their diverse backgrounds and expertise will 
help support the quality and independence of our work” 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

~~ ENDS ~~ 
 
For further information please contact -    
 
Danielle Baker, Head of Membership & External Engagement (PPI) 
020 7848 4467 or 07714250910, email: press@pensionspolicyinstitute.org.uk  
 

Notes for editors 
 
1. The Pensions Policy Institute (PPI) is an educational research charity, which 

provides non-political, independent comment and analysis on policy on 
pensions and retirement income provision in the UK. Its aim is to improve the 
information and understanding about pensions policy and retirement income 
provision through research and analysis, discussion and publication. Further 
information on the PPI is available on our website 
www.pensionspolicyinstitute.org.uk. 
 

2. A full list of all PPI Governors can be found on our website 
https://www.pensionspolicyinstitute.org.uk/about-us/governors/ 

 
3. Governors are the voting members of the Institute. Governors are responsible 

for helping to preserve the independence of the PPI, the role of Governor is 
non-executive.  
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